
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 13, 2020 
 
 
Re:  Letter of Recommendation 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with much enthusiasm that I write this letter of recommendation for HL Restoration Company. 
 
I have recently worked with HL Restoration on a project in Missouri renovating critical care units.  HL 
Restoration provided remedy service work for the owner and did a very good job. 
 
HL Restoration responded quickly to our client’s need for service, communicated well with all construction 
personnel, and the client remains very satisfied with the work they performed.  HL Restoration’s utilizes 
independent third-party testing services when applicable and remains fully vested through the testing process.  
 
We would not hesitate to recommend HL Restoration Company or one of their many services and hope to work 
with them again on future projects. 
 
Should you wish for any further information about HL Restoration, please get in contact with me via the 
information below. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Mike Walters, Superintendent 
Murray Company 
C: 913-485-6971 
 

 


